
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE OF 

THE PHILIPPINE EMBASSY IN BERNE, SWITZERLAND 
23 March 2020 

 
In view of the increasing number of confirmed COVID-19 cases in Switzerland and in 
support of the nationwide call of Swiss authorities for everyone to remain at home, 
the Embassy of the Philippines in Berne, Switzerland will temporarily be closed to 
the public beginning 24 March 2020 until further notice.   
 
For emergency cases, you may call the Embassy’s Duty Officer Hotline +41 79 5421 
992 or by sending an email to berne.pe@dfa.gov.ph, or by sending a private 
message to the Embassy’s Facebook account. 
 
The Philippine Embassy is urging all Filipinos sojourning in Switzerland and the 
Principality of Liechtenstein to remain inside your homes and to strictly follow the 
regulations of concerned authorities at all times, whether at the Federal, Cantonal or 
Municipal level. 
   
Thank you very much! 
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